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Distinctive Idea in Education.--We work under the motto of Character Build-
ing, We impress all teachers that education lies not so much in acquiring
knowledge as in making men and women--citizens. Whether as a result of such
teaching or not, still the fact is that we have but few cases of corporal

punishment.

Our effort is in the line of developing the potentialities of each boy and
girl. We begin with "integrity" and end with "intelligence."

Hih Schools.--Our plan is to have the common schools tributary to the high,
schools. We graduate pupils in a course of study uniform throughout the county,
and allow no branches introduced except those which are prescribed; the com-
mon schools are exempt from undertaking High School work.

In the High School Course, no attempt is made for a distinctive college pre-
paration. We try to cover the work necessary for a county First Grade Teachers'
Certificates. We have organized, under the Sub-District Law, a high school
in each of the towns Bronson and Cedar Key.

Examination Law.--The little opposition that at one time existed to this law
has been reduced to a minimum. I feel that had the County Superintendent and
teachers been opposed to the law, the people would have been more disturbed.
Much praise is due our teachers for wisely accepting the situation and work-
ing for the issues, and doing so with but little or no complaint.

We hold two examinations each year, and appoint on the Grading Committee
teachers who will consider only the work before them. This law is largely
responsible for the rapid increase in the efficiency of our teachers.

Policies.--We pay our school warrants in cash. When the treasury is ex-
hausted, we borrow money.

Good schools are patronized; to have good schools we need good teachers. We
secure the best we can, giving preference to those who reside in our county.

We base the salaries (1) on the grade of certificate, (2) the size of the school.

All schools are required to make 60 per cent. average. Failing to do this for
one week, the teacher must close school, to resume at any time when the average
can be made. The Board suspends this regulation in cases where an attempt is
made to wilfully break down the school.

We teach our people that these schools are not State institutions nor "public
cribs."

We enforce all county and State regulations, and co-operate with our teachers.
Very respectfully,

S. PHILIPS,
County Supt. Pub. Inst.

IMTY COUNTY

Bristol, Fla.

Ron. W. N. Sheats, State Superintendent Public Instruction, Tallahassee, Fla.:

Dear Sir--By your request I send you a report of the condition of the schools
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